
Cemetery Meeting April 17th 2021 

 

In attendance were: 

Debbie Grubb 

Gary Klein 

Jeff Klein 

Liz Whitt 

Gabi Bresett 

Lauren Adams 

Ed Adams 

Nanci Forster 

 

Meeting started at 9ish and discussed removing the lot markers that 
where in the wrong place, and putting the correct ones in. Then 
continued putting all the lot markers in that we had. We still need to 
get more lot markers for Antrim Cemetery in the new section. Work 
ended at 11:10. Next meeting will be May 15th at Klein Cemetery. 

 

Secretary, 

Debbie Grubb 

 


